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Hello Board Members:  
 

The end of school is upon us already! Wow: an entire school year is over! Time 
really does fly.  
 

Last night we celebrated the Senior class with an Award Program and hors 
d’oeuvres and cake. What a great night to prepare the kids for graduation on 
Sunday!  
 

May is a full month for Food Service, even as we try to start winding down and 
using up our resources from the year, so we carry as little supplies and food into the 
summer. Many field trip sack lunches are packed for elementary (and a few for big 
kids as well) and graduation celebrations for all the grades moving into new 
buildings.  Seniors got to tell me their favorite lunches, and I put together a menu of 
their choosing for their last week of school.   
 

I have done a quick survey of the menu with 3-5th graders to see what they liked 
and what they don’t like on the current menu. I’m hopeful to form focus groups with 
the bigger kids for next year to discuss their interests, concerns and ideas for 
meals.    
 

I look forward to finding some continued education classes for the summer, when I 
have more time to attend and focus. I’m also looking forward to taking some 
vacation days as well!!  
 

Happy Summer to you all!  

As always, thank you for the continued opportunity to serve my community as Food 
Service Director!  
 

Missy Kadluboski  


